
Editor’s Comment:   

After reading of the manuscript entitled "Risk of residual aluminum in treated waters with aluminum 
sulphate" I consider that it can be published in Advances in Research. The manuscript has some 
problems with the language but I think that these problems can be solved during the editorial 
processing. 
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